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Enrichment is off to a wonderful start thanks to our PTO.  The students are busy and 
engaged in these unique opportunities.  PLEASE be mindful of your use of the 
parking lot during enrichment pick up – SAFETY is always the 1st priority and traffic 
patterns need to be respected as students and parents are crossing at different times.  
BE ALERT! 
 
If you know of a family with a rising 1st grade student who is NOT currently enrolled 
in Wilson Primary Center, please remind them that March is 1st Grade registration.  
They may call the office and set up an appointment with Marty to complete the 
registration process and launch their educational journey in the Summit Public 
Schools. 
 
Our school community needs your generous support for two major fundraisers this 
year.   

Franklin School is hosting the SEF – Spring Fling event – at the Summit Elks 
on Friday, March 27th.  Please consider donating to this extremely worthy 
organization.  The Franklin school community has received over $100,000.00 in 
direct teacher grants in the last two years.  You may contact Melissa Madden to 
make a donation, or go directly onto the SEF website for tickets.   
 
Our annual (and truly AMAZING) Franklin Fair falls on the heels of the SEF 
fundraiser and the committee is seeking donations for the silent auction.  We 
understand that this is a lot to ask of our community; however, but ask we 
must to continue to support the many programs that our PTO provides directly 
to our student community.  No gift is too small.  We TRULY appreciate your 
support.  Please click on the link in the main page of this newsletter to make 
your donation. 

 
We are putting a small group of interested parents together to debrief the school play  
and plan for future theatre based experiences for our students.  If interested in 
joining the conversation, please email me directly and I will keep you up to date with 
a date and time that we will get together.   
 
Enjoy the beautiful weekend!  


